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From:                              AYESHA HOPSON 
Sent:                               Tuesday, July 05, 2011 11:10 AM
To:                                   CommServ
Subject:                          PLEASE DON'T REDISTRICT ALTADENA!!!!!!!!
 
Hello Board of Supervisors,
 
I have lived in Altadena for most of my life, and as an Altadena resident I am urging you to reconsider your redistricting plans for
my community. I am please with Supervisor Michael Antonovich and the 5th District. I am voicing my opinion that changing our
boundaries would do a great disservice.
 
I have had several opportunities to express my concerns and every time I have felt heard and supported. As the old saying goes-
“if it's not  broke why fix it".  We are pleased with the 5th District and the Supervisor.
 
There may be other issues that have caused you to consider this as an option,  but  as an Altadena resident I don't believe that this
decision it best for Altadena and its residents!
 
Best Regards,
Ayesha Hopson-Birks
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